
March 19, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Malcolm J.J. Blunt 

Normanhurst 

67 Christchurch Road 

Cheltenham, Glos.  GL50 2PS 

UK 

 

Dear Mr. Blunt: 

 

This letter is in response to your voicemail message of Monday, March 18, 1996, regarding page two 

of document number 124-10162-10132. 

 

A Review Board staff member retrieved a copy of that document at the National Archives II on March 

13, 1996, the same day it was sent to you.  Your question as to when it actually became available to 

the public by the FBI is a question for the National Archives.  Contact the JFK Liaison at: 

 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Washington, DC 20408 

 

or 

 

(301) 713-6620.  

 

I hope this information is helpful to you, and thank you again for your continued interest in the work 

of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


